
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE

Reminder: Michigan's new law requires a 
minimum following distance of 200' behind 
snow plows. for the safety of all drivers 
on the road, please maintain this distance!

For the week of January 27

Operations
• VBCRC crews are working on snow 
and ice control as winter weather 
events require. VBCRC winter 
weather operations are posted on 
our Facebook page.

• The VBCRC is accpeting bids for 
2025 special maintenance materials 
such as liquid dustlayer and motor 
fuels. Bidding specifications can be 
found on our website at 
VBCRC.org/bids.

• Have a pothole or low-hanging limb 
to report? Report them 24/7 through 
SeeClickFix.com!

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering

Miscellaneous 

• Engineering technicians are 
preparing estimates for requested 
2025 projects. Please submit your 
project requests for 2025 through the 
2025 Road Planning Form or by 
emailing Alyssa.

• Bids are being accepted for 2025 
pavement markings. Specifications 
can be found on our website at 
VBCRC.org/bids.

• A reminder to all Townships that the 
2025 Road Planning Form was due 
December 31st. The following 
Townships have not yet submitted a 
Road Planning Form:
   - Bangor
   - Porter


